## Green Oaks Golf Club August 25,2005

From the Manager's Desk

<u>Upcoming Tournments:</u> The Club Championship was scheduled for September 3rd - 5th but due to the Hurricane, it has been postponed until October. a Three Person was completed as scheduled for September 10 and 11. Our final tournament of the year will be a One Person Scramble from October 1st and 2nd. The Three Person scheduled for August 26 & 27 was "sold out", so you may need to sign up early for the last few tournaments.

Steak Nights. September 1st and 15th.

<u>New Members.</u> Please welcome Jerry Studdard, Tyler Wheat, Drew Whittington, and Michael Fridley.

<u>Course Rules:</u> The course rules and regulations are printed on the back of the scorecard. Please review them occasionally and explain them to your children, also. <u>Scorecards:</u> Some of you may have noticed that the scorecard is out of date. We will make the necessary changes for the next printing, but we will use up the current stock first. Also, please check out the various advertisers on the card. They make it. possible for us to get the cards without cost. Support them when you can.

## Sam

## FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT:

August has been an extremely hot month, but the course has held up well. We will be starting to prepare the course for the winter months shortly and also putting out per-emergent for next spring. We lost a cedar tree between # 10 and # 14 during a recent storm, but it should not change the play of either hole.

The "NEW" #1 green is ready for play. Please take extra care to repair ball marks or other damage through the rest of the season.

My summer time helpers have gone back to school, but we will try to keep up with the grass cutting. Bear with us if we get behind because of bad weather:)

## Wayne

<u>Personal Note from the Board:</u> We wish to thank those who came out and helped clean up the course after the Hurricane. There were numerous trees and limps down. The efforts of the Course maintenance staff, getting the course playable in such a short time should be applauded. Our personal thanks to each one of you.